St Peter’s Church of England (VC) Primary School
Mount Pleasant, Aylesford, Kent ME20 7BE

Telephone: (01622) 717335 Fax: (01622) 717235

Email: office@stpetersaylesford.kent.sch.uk

Website: www.stpetersaylesford.kent.sch.uk

Established in 1856 Acting Headteacher: Mrs Joyce Rhodes

Dear Applicant,

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you, for showing an interest in
applying for the post of Headteacher in our wonderful school.

We offer you a very dedicated team of staff, well behaved children, and a very
supportive parents’ association. To help support the Headteacher, we also have a very
committed Business Manager. The relationship held between the school and our
parents, is also of great importance to us and therefore we always appreciate parental
feedback.

If you feel you have the time to come and take a look around the school, T can promise
you a very warm welcome, from both staff and children. There really is no better way
to experience the atmosphere of our school, than to see the school in action.

If you would like to arrange a visit or meet with the current Headteacher, the chi Idren,
myself or another fellow Governor informally, please do not hesitate to contact the
school direct on 01622 717335 to make an appointment.

I would like to wish you every success with your application, and look forward to
meeting with you.

Yours Sincerely
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Debbie Etherington
Chair of Governors



